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In April of 2005, only days after being diagnosed with 
leukemia, Sean Reader led the Meadows Elementary Chess Team 
to a tie for 2nd Place at the National Chess Championships in 
Nashville, TN. He was always an amazing player, but really 
excelled in events in which a team was counting on him.  
 After Sean’s passing in August of 2006, his parents 
wanted his passion for chess and support for others to continue. 
The result is the Sean Reader Memorial Chess Fund. His legacy 
as a leader and a courageous champion will never be forgotten. 

 

Application for Financial Assistance 
 

Student Name (s) ____________________________________________________ 

Parent Name(s) ________________________  Tel or Email __________________ 

School ______________________________  Today’s Date _______________ 

Annual Household Income (approx) __________  # of dependents in house _____ 

Circle one:  Rent   Own Monthly Rent/Mortgage _____________ 

Is your child on the free lunch program at your school?  YES    NO 

For which CYCL Program do you seek financial aid? 

____ After School    ____ Evening Classes ____ Homeschool 

What level of financial assistance are you seeking? 

____ 25% off regular price ____ 50% off    ____ 75% off 
 

Please complete this form and mail to: 

Sean Reader Memorial Chess Fund (SRMCF) Committee 

25590 Novela Way, Valencia, CA 91355 
 

OR Email information to: 

FinancialAid@cycl.org and call CYCL at (661) 288-1705 to let them know that an 

application for financial aid has been submitted. They will ask the SRMCF 

Committee to check their email. Expect a reply in 48-72 hours. 

 

The information you submit does not go to the CYCL coaches. It goes to the SRMCF Committee on 

Financial Aid. Your information will not be shared. 


